THE TRUMBULL COUNTY BAR ASSOCIATION
WOULD LIKE TO ANNOUNCE OUR

“ANNUAL HOLIDAY DRIVE”

FOR THE BENEFIT OF THE TRUMBULL COUNTY DOG POUND!

BEGINNING:

OCTOBER 1, 2019

ENDING:


DECEMBER 6, 2019
The Trumbull County Dog Pound handles approximately 800 dogs per year & 6000 visitors per year with an adoption rate of 98%.  They go out on approximately 700 calls per year which results in about 300+ dogs being brought in.  Their budget is provided by the sale of dog licenses.  The Dog & Kennel fund cannot be used for medical expenses for these poor animals.  The County Dog Warden would really appreciate our help!  Last year, through our efforts alone, the pound was able to spay and neuter many dogs and heal so many more. Our efforts do not go unappreciated, so find it in your heart to donate!
WHAT TO DONATE:
Gas and gift cards or make checks payable to “The Trumbull County Dog Pound”.  
YOU MAY MAIL OR DROP YOUR DONATIONS OFF AT THE BAR ASSOCIATION  OFFICE. 
WHEN:
MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 8:30 A.M. – 4:30 P.M.


(The office will be closed October 14, November 11, & November 27 - 29)
WHERE:
TRUMBULL COUNTY BAR ASSOCIATION








LOWER LEVEL, LAW LIBRARY


120 HIGH STREET, NW (mail to PO Box 4222, Warren, OH  44482)


WARREN, OHIO  44481

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL THE BAR OFFICE (330) 675-2415
